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Further to the response to Request for Information IC-NLH-122:
Attachment 1 is a copy of Nalcor Energy’s June 23, 2017 project update for the
Muskrat Falls project. At Page 20 of 26, there are Island Interconnected Domestic

Rate Projections.

However, the Provincial Government has indicated it plans to keep rates at par with

the forecast Atlantic Canada average of 17 cents per kilowatt-hour.

What level of rate mitigation is Hydro currently expecting will occur post-Muskrat

Falls commissioning?

Please refer to Hydro’s response to CA-NLH-006.



